
 

 

 

Sept 17, 2012 Report – BMX Coordinator 

 

 

 

 

Submitted By:  
Rob Nagy 

Date: Sept 17, 2012 

 

Comments & Updates:  

 
I have not received any response from the City of Winnipeg. There may be some interest from 
the Fort Whyte Alive people but there will not be a meeting for at least the next 4 months. 
 
The Sept 6th BMX clinic went very well with a good turnout.  The cost of insurance is surely a 
burden though.  Thanks to Currie for lending from the Rec and Trans budget.  We have a 
special initiative evening bingo on Oct 19th that pays $3,000 so we will be able to pay it back 
and cover next season’s clinic expenses. 
We would like to host another clinic on a Saturday this month.   
 
We will be doing another bingo on Sept 21 as the final part of the MCSC grant requirement. 
 
I have applied for the Federal Community Infrastructure Improvement Fund and hope they may 
grant us sufficient funds to be able to start building next season.  No news to date. 
 
I have scheduled an end of the year summary meeting on September 24th. 
 
I 

 

Issues/Concerns/Recommendations:  

Concerned over lack of response from the City of Winnipeg, I have spoken to our contacts who 
have said that not all departments have made their decisions regarding our operating budget 
and have expressed their frustration as well. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


